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and spiritual disciplines in a challenging world. From
their own personal journeys, out of the abyss, the
authors have written this book. Here you will learn to:
• BUILD a one-on-one relationship • CREATE a culture of
men who support each other • LOOK TO CHRIST and find
what obstacles are blocking you • TRANSFORM your life
seeing the Gospel advance through the discipling of
other men. Real-Life Discipleship: The Ordinary Man’s
Guide to Disciple-Making offers a gateway from confusion
to clarity, from struggle to transformation.
The Ways of the Alongsider Bill Mowry 2016 The Ways of
the Alongsider is more than a Bible study. It's a new
pathway for making disciples in life2life ways!
The Lost Art of Disciple Making LeRoy Eims 2009-07-13
"Every believer in Jesus Christ deserves the opportunity
of personal nurture and development." says LeRoy Eims.
But all too often the opportunity isn't there. We
neglect the young Christian in our whirl of programs,
church services, and fellowship groups. And we neglect
to raise up workers and leaders who can disciple young
believers into mature and fruitful Christians. In

Leading the DiscipleShift Brandon Guindon 2013-09-19
Help churches make the shift from attracting members to
making disciples.
Real-Life Discipleship Tom Cheshire 2019-07-27 The one
BIG question: How do you disciple another man? Men in
thousands of churches across the world know there is
more to faith than just attending church — they know
there is the potential to walk in Christ’s image, live
in Christ’s image, and work to spread Christ’s word. But
the one big question they are all asking is how? The
Spirit of God is compelling them to seek the answer.
This book is the gateway to answering that question. The
authors spent years struggling to build a life of
meaning before realizing their depravity and asking the
questions: “What does it mean to be a godly man, and how
can I become one?” The Spirit answered by sending men
into their lives to disciple them, not with disdain or
judgment, but with love and compassion, a gospelcentered focus. These men walked alongside them in the
messiness of life, helping them to apply Biblical truths
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simple, practical, and biblical terms, LeRoy Eims
revives the lost art of disciple making. He explains: How the early church discipled new Christians - How to
meet the basic needs of a growing Christian - How to
spot and train potential workers - How to develop
mature, godly leaders "True growth takes time and tears
and love and patience," Eims states. There is no instant
maturity. This book examines the growth process in the
life of a Christian and considers what nurture and
guidance it takes to develop spiritually qualified
workers in the church.
Stay the Course Brandon Guindon 2017-11-09
Saturate Jeff Vanderstelt 2015-04-16 What does living
for Jesus look like in the everyday stuff of life? Many
Christians have unwittingly embraced the idea that
“church” is a once-a-week event rather than a community
of Spirit-empowered people; that “ministry” is what
pastors do on Sundays rather than the 24/7 calling of
all believers; and that “discipleship” is a program
rather than the normal state of every follower of Jesus.
Drawing on his experience as a pastor and church
planter, Jeff Vanderstelt wants us to see that there’s
more—much more—to the Christian life than sitting in a
pew once a week. God has called his people to something
bigger: a view of the Christian life that encompasses
the ordinary, the extraordinary, and everything in
between. Packed full of biblical teaching, compelling
stories, and real-world advice, this book will remind
you that Jesus is filling the world with his presence
through the everyday lives of everyday people... People
just like you.
Organic Disciples Kevin G. Harney 2021-12-28 Could
sharing your faith be the secret to unlocking your
spiritual growth? For many followers of Jesus, spiritual
growth involves a series of spiritual practices that
promise to deepen our connection with God and train us
in the ways of Jesus. Unfortunately, these practices are
often disconnected from the mission and purposes of God
in reaching a lost world with the gospel message. What
if the secret to unlocking spiritual growth was as
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simple as infusing our spiritual practices with an
outward focus? What if we could learn from the example
of Jesus and walk naturally in his footsteps as he leads
us closer to the heart of God and the deepest needs of
the world? In Organic Disciples, Kevin and Sherry Harney
lead ordinary followers of Jesus through seven markers
of spiritual maturity, showing how simple shifts in our
Bible reading, prayer, community life, giving, service,
and other biblical practices can connect us with God's
work of reaching people with his love. Taking a holistic
approach that unites evangelism and discipleship, Kevin
and Sherry explain how God's plan for our spiritual
growth is intimately connected to his mission to the
world. True spiritual growth and maturity will always
lead believers outward to engage the world with the good
news and truth of Jesus. And in a surprising twist, our
own spiritual growth will often remain stunted and
limited until we take the step of joining God in his
mission to love others. This book will help you see how
Jesus modelled a lifestyle of loving others, overcome
the common roadblocks and false narratives that stand in
the way of spiritual maturity, and design a personal
pathway of growth to be more like Jesus in character and
mission. Along with the Organic Disciples book, churches
and individuals can utilize a free, self-directed online
tool to help each person identify where they are in
their growth journey. In addition, there will be an
eight-week sermon series and small group curriculum to
take congregations and Christians deeper on this
journey.
Following Jesus Samuel Deuth 2016-09-13 How do we Follow
Jesus and fulfill His purpose for our lives here on
earth? This book focuses on drawing from the Bible the
seven essentials to following Jesus. You'll not only
learn essential information about Jesus, but you'll be
stirred to seek and know Him personally; discovering
Jesus' heart for you and His purpose for your life. This
book is great for all those who are committed to
Following Jesus. Whether you're new to your relationship
with God or you've been following Him for years, this
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book will encourage and strengthen your faith and it
will equip and empower you to share your faith and
disciple the people in your world! For more resources to
go along with the book, visit FOLLOWINGJESUSBOOK.COM
4 Chair Discipling Dann Spader 2014-08-01 Dann Spader is
a disciple-maker who has spent his adult life exploring
what it means to take someone from being a seeker to
making disciples themselves. Over 750,000 people in 80
countries have been trained to make disciples through
organizations he has led. Through studying the life of
Christ and His disciple-making methods, Dann developed 4
Chair Discipling, a simple picture for others to follow.
Jesus’ last words on earth had a few very specific
instructions: Go, make disciples, baptize, and teach.
But what does that mean for us today? Well, it’s not
easy. But it is simple. Teacher and leader Dann Spader
explains disciple-making as a process of moving people
through four chairs, from someone seeking to know more
about Christ to someone who makes disciples themselves.
Chair 1: Come and See (John 1:39) Chair 2: Follow Me
(John 1:43) Chair 3: Become a Fisher of Men (Matthew
4:19) Chair 4: Go and Bear Fruit (John 15:16) In the
process of His four-year ministry, Jesus realized that
different people are at different stages of growth and
development, and He works to challenge each of them to
the next level. In 4 Chair Discipling, you’ll get a
clear and simple picture of how to follow in Jesus’
footsteps and do the same thing.
Real-Life Discipleship Jim Putman 2010 Discover how
everyone in your congregation can play a part in your
church's mission.
No Man Left Behind Patrick Morley 2008-09-01 David
Murrow's book, Why Men Hate Going to Church, has
heightened awareness of an epidemic--Patrick Morley
offers the solution. No Man Left Behind is the blueprint
for growing a thriving men's ministry that has the power
to rebuild the church as we know it, pulling men off the
couch and into active involvement as part of the body of
Christ.
Disciple Making Is . . . Dave Earley 2013-08 In brief
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yet hard-hitting chapters, the entire scope of disciple
making is presented here in a way that will inspire and
inform you to obey the Great Commission with great
passion. The authors share practical insights on how
best to reproduce confident reproducers of Christ's
message. --from back cover.
Discipleship Essentials Greg Ogden 2019-01-15 We grow in
Christ as we seek him together. Jesus' own pattern of
disciple-making was to be intimately involved with
others. This expanded 25-session workbook by Greg Ogden,
perfect for small groups or individuals, helps us
influence others as Jesus did—by investing in a few.
Working through it will deepen your knowledge of
essential Christian teaching and strengthen your faith.
Making Disciples D. Michael Henderson 2006-09 This book
challenges Christians to examine how they use their
words and presents ways to bring Christ into the
conversations of one's everyday life in order to give
others a better understanding of God and His love for
them ...
Deep Discipleship J.T. English 2020-09-29 Everyone is
being discipled. The question is: what is discipling us?
The majority of Christians today are being discipled by
popular media, flashy events, and folk theology because
churches have neglected their responsibility to make
disciples. But the church is not a secondary platform in
the mission of God; it is the primary platform God uses
to grow people into the image of Jesus. Therefore, as
church leaders, it is our primary responsibility to
establish environments and relationships where people
can be trained, grow, and be sent as disciples. There
are three indispensable elements of discipleship:
Learning to participate in the biblical story (the
Bible) Growing in our confession of who God is and who
we are (theology) Regularly participating in private and
corporate intentional action (spiritual disciplines)
Deep Discipleship equips churches to reclaim the
responsibility of discipling people at any point on
their journey.
Real-Life Discipleship Jim Putman 2014-02-27 Real-Life
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Discipleship explains what should happen in the life of
every Christian and in every small group so that the
church becomes an army of believers dedicated to seeing
the world saved. With the overriding goal to train
disciples who know how to make more disciples, this book
offers proven tools and strategies from Real Life
Ministries, one of America’s fastest-growing churches.
Discover what the Bible says about true and effective
discipleship with these strategies and practices.
Make Disciples John Ankerberg 2019-08-09 A person’s
final words are often their most telling. The final
words of Jesus, known as the Great Commission, are no
different today than when he spoke them, but what does
it mean to “make disciples” in our world today?
Church Planting Movements V. David Garrison 2007 David
Garrison, PhD University of Chicago, defines Church
Planting Movements as rapidly multiplying indigenous
churches planting churches that sweep across a people
group or population segment. Garrison's Church Planting
Movements: How God Is Redeeming a Lost World signaled a
breakthrough in missionary church planting. After the
publication of Garrison's book in 2004 it became
impossible to talk about missions without referencing
Church Planting Movements. Church Planting Movements
examines more than two-dozen movements of multiplying
churches on five continents. After presenting these case
studies, Garrison identifies ten universal elements
present in each movement. He then broadens the circle of
examination to identify a further ten common
characteristics, factors identified in most, but not
all, of the movements. He concludes his examination with
a list of "Seven Deadly Sins," i.e. harmful practices
that stifle or impede Church Planting Movements.
Important for evangelical readers, the author returns to
his findings to see how they stand up to the light of
Scripture. What he discovers is that Church Planting
Movements are much more consistent with the New
Testament lay-led house-church movements that swept
rapidly through the Mediterranean world in the face of
hostile opposition than today's more sedentary
reallife-discipleship-building-churches-that-make-disciples

professional institutionalized Christianity. Learn more
about Church Planting Movements from the book's website:
www.ChurchPlantingMovements.com.
Church Is a Team Sport Jim Putman 2009-08-01 Now
available in trade paper, Church Is a Team Sport shows
proven ways to push believers, new and mature, toward
growth as both Christians--and leaders. Through this
powerful, thought-provoking volume, ministers both in
the congregation and on staff will discover how to
expand the church one soul at a time. Making disciples
is the crux of pastor Jim Putman's message. The plan
works. Caring for people, following up on stray sheep,
and teaching what it means to love God and obey him.
That's how Church Is a Team Sport transforms Christians
from Monday-morning quarterbacks into dynamic players.
Transforming Discipleship Greg Ogden 2016-10-02 Greg
Ogden recovers Jesus' method of accomplishing life
change by investing in just a few people at a time. In
this revised and updated edition Ogden sets forth his
vision for transforming both the individual disciple and
discipleship itself, showing how discipleship can become
a self-replicating process with ongoing impact from
generation to generation.
Multiply Francis Chan 2012-11-01 Jesus gave his
followers a command: “Follow me.” And a promise: “And I
will equip you to find others to follow me.” We were
made to make disciples. Designed for use in discipleship
relationships and other focused settings, Multiply will
equip you to carry out Jesus’s ministry. Each of the
twenty-four sessions in the book corresponds with an
online video at www.multiplymovement.com, where New York
Times bestselling author David Platt joins Francis in
guiding you through each part of Multiply. One plus one
plus one. Every copy of Multiply is designed to do what
Jesus did: make disciples who make disciples who make
disciples…. Until the world knows the truth of Jesus
Christ.
Hope for the Prodigal Jim Putman 2017-08-01 The
statistics are sobering: between 80 and 90 percent of
kids who have grown up in the church are leaving the
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church after age eighteen. Children slipping away into a
culture that tells them the Bible isn't true, sin is no
big deal, God isn't real, or there are many ways to get
into heaven. Whether parents may blame themselves or the
culture, the result is the same: lost souls. But our God
specializes in lost souls and the gospel is as powerful
as it ever was. With wisdom that comes from personal
experience, Jim Putman and his father, Bill Putman,
offer brokenhearted parents and loved ones hope for
their prodigals. A prodigal son himself, Jim has also
found himself in the role of the prodigal's father when
his own son rejected the faith. This family's powerful
story of restoration, along with solid biblical truths
and practical advice, will inspire, motivate, and equip
readers to go after their lost sheep with acts of love
and service.
Simple Church Thom S. Rainer 2011-06 Now in paperback,
muti-awarded national hit Simple Church shares a clear
message from case studies of 400 North American
congregations: Church is done best when it's kept
simple.
Personal Disciplemaking: A Step-By-Step Guide for
Leading a Christian from New Birth to Maturity
Christopher B. Adsit 1996-10 Most disciplemaking
strategies employ a "materials-oriented" approach - "If
you take the disciple through this set of materials,
they will be discipled." Personal Disciplemaking takes a
"needs-oriented" approach. That is, let'd first assess
where the needs are in this growing Christian, discern
what God is doing in his or her life, and partner with
HIM in the process. The first eight chapters give
practical, general help in what is involved in the
discipling process. The next twelve chapters focus on
initial follow-up of a new Christian - the first twelve
things you should do with a new believer in Christ. The
final section helps the reader lay out a plan for a
lifetime of discipling, using the Personal
Disciplemaking Tool Kit. The approach can be used in a
one-to-one mentoring relationship, or as a curriculum
for small group discipling.
reallife-discipleship-building-churches-that-make-disciples

The Disciple Maker's Handbook Bobby Harrington
2017-02-07 Many people believe that discipleship is
important, but they need help. In fact, the vast
majority of Christians report that they have never been
personally discipled by a more mature follower of Jesus.
Is it any wonder that they have a difficult time knowing
how to disciple others? If making disciples of Jesus is
the greatest cause on earth, how should we equip people
to do it? This handbook is a practical guide for how to
embrace the discipleship lifestyle – being a disciple of
Jesus and how to make other disciples of Jesus. With
contributions from pastors and teachers like Francis
Chan, Jeff Vanderstelt, Bill Hull, Jim Putman, KP
Yohannan, and Robert Coleman, the authors present seven
elements that are necessary for disciple making to
occur: Jesus—the original disciple maker and centerpiece
of discipleship. Holy Spirit—fuels the disciple-making
process. Intentionality—making disciples utilizing a
strategy and a roadmap. Relationships—creating a loving,
genuine connection with others who trust and follow
Jesus. Bible—using the Word of God as the manual for
making disciples. Journey—forging a traceable growth
story from a new birth to spiritual parenthood.
Multiply—reproducing the discipleship process so that
the disciple becomes a disciple maker. Whether you are a
parent who wants to disciple your children, a small
group leader who wants to disciple those in your group,
or a church leader who wants to disciple future leaders,
the seven key elements in this handbook form a framework
for understanding discipleship that can be applied in
countless situations. In addition, there are questions
provided in each section to help you think through how
to apply the material to your disciple making efforts.
The Disciple-Making Church Bill Hull 2010-06-15
Scripture places high priority on the disciplemaking
capacity of the church, This book shows how to
accomplish it. Foreword by Howard Ball.
Contagious Disciple Making David Watson 2014-12-23 It is
hard to deny that todayÆs world can seem apathetic
toward Christians. Some may look down at their iPhones
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when we mention God, motion for the check when we bring
up church, or casually change the subject when we talk
about prayer. In a world full of people whose
indifference is greater than their desire to know
Christ, how can we dream of growing the church? In
Contagious Disciple Making, David Watson and Paul Watson
map out a simple method that has sparked an explosion of
homegrown churches in the United States and around the
world. A companion to Cityteam's two previous books,
Miraculous Movements and The Father Glorified,
Contagious Disciple Making details the method used by
Cityteam disciple-makers. This distinctive process
focuses on equipping spiritual leaders in communities
where churches are planted. Unlike many evangelism and
church-growth products that focus on quick results,
contagious disciple-making takes time to cultivate
spiritual leadership, resulting in lasting disciplemaking movements. Through Contagious Disciple Making
readers will come to understand that a strong and
equipped leader will continue to grow the church long
after church planters move on to the next church.
Features include: Engagement tools for use in the field
Practical techniques to equip others to make disciples
WikiChurch Steve Murrell 2011-07-05 Most Christians
agree that discipleship is important, even essential for
Christian maturity; few understand biblical principles
and even fewer apply a biblical process when it comes to
discipleship.
Becoming a Disciple-Making Church Neil T. Anderson
2016-01-26 Proven Methods for Turning Believers into
Disciples What does it mean to grow a "convert" into a
"disciple"? And how do we help our people get there?
Neil Anderson's Freedom in Christ ministry has been
walking individuals through these steps for over a
quarter century. Now he turns his attention to pastors
and church leaders, teaching them how to help their
people resolve personal and spiritual conflicts,
including everything from difficult marriages to
unrepentant sin to church disputes. Before someone can
mature spiritually, they must be established alive and
reallife-discipleship-building-churches-that-make-disciples

free in Christ through genuine repentance and faith in
God. This means churches must resolve their people's
conflicts as the first step to discipleship, rather than
referring them to professional counselors. We as
believers have the answers for mental and emotional
problems, and through this ministry of reconciliation
true discipleship happens.
Real-Life Discipleship Training Manual Jim Putman
2014-02-27 Over 100,000 sold! This companion training
manual to Real-Life Discipleship provides unique
guidance and insight to pastors, church leaders, and
their disciples as they work to create an effective
discipleship program. With a thorough, results-oriented
process that can be applied in other contexts and
cultures, this manual explains the necessary components
of disciple-making so that every church member can play
a part in reaching others for Christ. A great leaders
resource, it shows you how to cultivate new leaders for
the future and equip them to make disciples.
The Power of Together Jim Putman 2016-06-21 An
Invitation to Deeper, More Joyful, and Rewarding
Relationships with God and Others None of us is lovable
all of the time. People are unreasonable, arguments
flare, feelings are hurt. And no one can make us feel
worse than those closest to us. It's easy to fall into
the trap of closing ourselves off in order to protect
ourselves, rather than opening ourselves up for
relationship with each other. But think of who Jesus
invited into his life and ministry. They weren't always
lovable. Yet he modeled perfect love for us and showed
how the mark of a spiritually mature believer was always
love. In The Power of Together, pastor and author Jim
Putman uncovers the core of true discipleship with an
in-depth, biblical look at how Jesus always invited
people into relationship with himself. He loved them
with God's perfect love and, in the process, showed
everyone around him that the act of following God is the
act of extending and receiving love that endures all
things.
Growing True Disciples George Barna 2013-03-06 Christ’s
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command to the church is clear: “Go, therefore, and make
disciples of all nations...” It is in building
disciples--helping others to embrace Jesus Christ as
Savior and Lord, mature in him, and then lead others to
do the same--that the Kingdom grows. And when the
Kingdom grows, churches do, too. In Growing True
Disciples, respected author and researcher George Barna
helps pastors and leaders assess how their churches are
doing in fulfilling their role as disciplemakers. And he
reveals models and examples that will equip churches to
dramatically increase their effectiveness. As a result,
your church can begin to see more involved members who
want to live out their faith in submission to God, and
joyfully share their resources to fulfill Christ’s
commission.
DiscipleShift Jim Putman 2013-04-23 Question: What is
the God-given purpose of the local church? Answer:
Relational discipleship. DiscipleShift walks you through
five key "shifts" that churches must make to refocus on
the fundamental biblical mission of discipleship. These
intentional changes will attract the world and empower
your church members to be salt and light in their
communities. Over the last thirty years, many
influential church leaders and church planters in
America have adopted various models for reaching
unchurched people. While many of these approaches have
merit, something is still missing, something even more
fundamental to the mission of the church: discipleship.
Making disciples—helping people to trust and follow
Jesus—is the church's God-given mandate. Devoted
disciples attract people outside the church because of
the change others see in their Christ-like lives. And
discipleship empowers Christians to be more like Christ
as they intentionally develop relationships with nonbelievers. Through biblical and professional insights,
Jim Putman and Bobby Harrington discuss the
transformational effectiveness of making disciples and
just how to do so, in practical terms. You’ll learn: The
specific roles of a disciple-making pastor. The
components of person-to-person discipleship. How each
reallife-discipleship-building-churches-that-make-disciples

ministry in your church leads to discipleship. How to
implement discipleship in your church. Disciple-making
leaders will not produce perfect churches, but they will
create effective churches.
The Disciple Making Minister David Servant 2014-04-14
David Servant has been ministering to Christian leaders
in conferences around the world for over three decades.
From his experience of speaking to tens of thousands of
pastors in over forty countries, he has complied
biblical teaching in this book that addresses the most
important issues that Christian leaders are facing
today. Servant covers topics such as church growth,
spiritual warfare, divorce and remarriage, biblical
interpretation, house churches, women in ministry,
church government, spiritual gifts, evangelism and many
more. He often questions the prevailing opinion, always
considering what Scripture says. His conclusions may
sometimes surprise you. Servant's foundational condition
is that every Christian leader should be making
disciples who obey all of Christ's commandments.
Translated into many languages, The Disciple-Making
Minister is helping Christian leader around the world be
more effective in fulfilling the Great Commission.
Discipleship that Fits Bobby Harrington 2016-02-09 For
far too long, the church has tried to make disciples
using a one-size-fits-all approach. Some churches
advocate 1-on-1 discipling, others try getting everyone
into a small group, while still others training through
mission trips or service projects. Yet others focus all
their efforts on attracting people to a large group
gathering to hear biblical teaching and preaching. But
does one size really fit everyone? Based on careful
biblical study and years of experience making disciples
in the local church, Bobby Harrington and Alex Absalom
have identified five key relationships where
discipleship happens in our lives. In each relational
context we need to understand how discipleship occurs
and we need to set appropriate expectations for each
context. Discipleship That Fits shows you the five key
ways discipleship occurs. It looks at how Jesus made
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disciples and how disciples were formed in the early
church. Each of the contexts is necessary at different
times and in different ways as a person grows toward
maturity in Christ: Public Relationships: The church
gathering corporately for worship Social Relationships:
Networks of smaller relationships where we engage in
mission and live out our faith in community Personal
Relationships: Small groups of six to sixteen people
where we challenge and encourage one another on a
regular basis Transparent Relationships: Close
relationships of three to four where we share intimate
details of our lives for accountability The Divine
Relationship: Our relationship with Jesus Christ where
we grow through the empowering presence of the Holy
Spirit Filled with examples and stories, Alex and Bobby
show you how to develop discipleship practices in each
relational context by sharing how Jesus did it, how the
early church practiced it, and how churches are
discipling people today.
Real Faith for Real Life Michael W. Foss For Christians
seeking to apply their faith to everyday life, Real
Faith for Real Life invites readers to answer the call
of discipleship and provides guidance and examples of
how to do so successfully. Michael Foss, author of Power
Surge, encourages readers to rely on six time-tested
marks of discipleships that encourage the practice of
faith in everyday life: Daily prayer Bible reading
Weekly worship Christian service Relationships that
encourage spiritual growth Giving in the spirit of
generosity Using Bible passages and real-life stories,
Foss illustrates how each mark of discipleship enhances
and supports the growth of a person's faith journey.
This book also includes study questions and journaling
suggestions for small group discussion and individual
reflection.
The Disciple-Making Pastor Bill Hull 2007-10-01 Christ
commanded the church to make disciples, to produce
people who love and obey God, bear fruit, and live with
joy. The crisis at the heart of the church is that we
often pay lip service to making disciples, but we seldom
reallife-discipleship-building-churches-that-make-disciples

put much effort behind doing it. For the pastor who is
ready to put words into action, The Disciple-Making
Pastor offers the inspiration and practical know-how to
do so. Bill Hull shows pastors the obstacles they will
face, what disciples really look like, the pastor's role
in producing them, and the practices that lead to
positive change. He also offers a six-step coaching
process to help new disciples grow in commitment and
obedience and practical ideas to integrate disciple
making into the fabric of the church.
Real Life Theology Daniel McCoy 2021-09-17 REAL-LIFE
ANSWERS TO LIFE'S BIGGEST QUESTIONS Real Life Theology
invites you to a fresh way of living by bridging two
areas of your life: what we know about God and how we
live our lives. This collection of thirteen accessible
books gives real-life answers to fifty-two of life's
biggest questions, such as: What is the gospel? What is
saving faith? What role does baptism play in salvation?
What are the essential, important, and personal elements
of the faith? How should we view marriage, gender, and
race? Real Life Theology was written with everyday
Christians in mind. We encourage you to read it, walk
with others through it, and along the way learn God's
real-life answers to your biggest questions. This series
will help churches in their training of pastoral staff
as well as the everyday disciple maker in your church or
ministry. -- Jim Putman, author of Real-Life
Discipleship As our churches become more diverse and our
culture less biblically literate, we increasingly need
Real Life Theology. -- Mark Moore, author of Core 52
This book is a one of a kind for our generation. Highly
recommended! -- David Young, author of King Jesus and
the Beauty of Obedience-Based Discipleship We're excited
to integrate Real Life Theology into our leadership
development resources at Southeast Christian Church. -Matt Reagan, Associate Pastor of Southeast Christian
Church It's imperative that we do theology wisely and
well, and this book is a fantastic help! -- Matt
Proctor, President of Ozark Christian College BOBBY
HARRINGTON (DMin, Southern Baptist Theological Seminary)
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is CEO of Renew.org and Discipleship.org, both national
disciple making networks. Bobby is the founding and Lead
Pastor of Harpeth Christian Church. He is author or
coauthor of more than a dozen books on disciple making.
DANIEL MCCOY (PhD, North-West University) is Editorial
Director of Renew.org. He has created classes on
philosophy, ethics, and world religions for Ozark
Christian College. Among his books are The Popular
Handbook of World Religions (general editor) and The
Atheist's Fatal Flaw (coauthored with Norman Geisler).
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The Complete Book of Discipleship Bill Hull 2014-02-27
Well organized and readily accessible, The Complete Book
of Discipleship pulls together into one convenient,
comprehensive volume relevant topics to discipleship
such as: Spiritual growth Transformation Spiritual
disciplines Discipleship in the local church and beyond
Indexed for easy reference
Discipleship Uncomplicated Warren Haynes 2016-08-01 Are
you tired of endless programs and grueling workbooks?
Welcome to Discipleship Uncomplicated! Learn what you
need to make disciples where you live.
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